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Minutes of the General Committee held on 15 June 2020 at 5.00pm via Zoom

Present: Kelvin Tolson (Chairman), Terry Davis, David Figgis, Robert Govier, Richard Ledger, Martin Muirhead, Mike Oliver, Jo Phillips & Ian Wild 

1	Apologies for Absence
Apologies were received from Maureen Bush & Richard Maltby
	
2	WOFC
Kelvin Tolson confirmed that the main purpose of the meeting was to discuss the lease renewal of the beach and the progress to date. This was discussed at length.
	 
3	Office & Membership Report
	Maureen Bush had circulated a written report.
She had drawn attention to the vast amount of time and energy the Flag Officers had put in over the past few months on Covid 19, the lease renewal and other issues.
The list of new members was approved.
Kayak racks would be moved to enable all kayaks to be moved out of the lower Rigden’s shed.
Fef Griffin was thanked for the painting she had undertaken.
Staff would be furloughed until the end of June and would then recommence part time.
It was planned to have the bar open from 4th July. The ladies’ toilet would become unisex with access from the veranda with a keypad.
The anticipated bank balance at the end of June would be £25,000.
Maureen was thanked for sorting out a recent incident where there had been a large bonfire on the beach.


The meeting closed at 18.20hrs                                             




 ……………………………….            Chairman
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